
 

SOF London Supper – 15th July 2022 – At the Lansdowne Club. 
 

On Friday, 15th July 2022, 23 Old Framlinghamians attended the first London supper for over 2 years at 

the Lansdowne Club. The Lansdowne hosted the society well with a fantastic supper with an unobtrusive 

and efficient service. 

 

During the speeches, Society President Peter Howard-Dobson spoke of his excitement that we, as a 

Society, were finally able to meet face to face again following an almost 2 year hiatus, and said how 

pleased he was that we were joined by a strong cadre of younger OF’s. He then welcomed Jonathan Egan, 

the Head of the Prep School, who spoke of the developments, achievements, and strength of the Prep 

School since he took up his role in April 2021. 

 

This was a very enjoyable supper which was well attended and hosted in comfortable surroundings. 

 

Those present were: 

 

Ruth Elwood P 80-84  
Alex Henney Z 84-95  
Jonathan Egan Head of FCPS 

Felicity Egan Jonathan’s wife 

Peter Howard-Dobson R 65-69  
Joe Lipman R 12-19  
Amelia Slater V 15-20  
Ian Howard S 57-62  
David Turnbull R 54-59  
Brian Smith S 53-57  
Andrew Lillie K 57-65  
Chris Keeble S 53-59  
Humphrey Truman G 49-52  
John Wood S 56-61  
Clive Smith S 54-58  
Chris Essex K 69-75  
Coral Langridge V 07-18  
Luke Quartermaine K 11-16  
James Ruddock-Broyd G 46-52  
Tamsin Holmes V 20-22  
Andrew Wright R 48-57  
Nicholas Jacob K 67-75  
Ian Marsh S 49-52  
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 


